Sara Chiong
From: John Macdonaid < -

Sent: 20 September 2024 16:04

To: Local Plan

Subject: Support for East London Gymnastics Centre
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

You don't often get email from ||| [ | . L:2:n by this is important

Dear Newham Council,

My name is John Macdonald and I'm the Vice-Chairman of the British Stunt Register.

I'm writing in support of the policy that protects East London Gymnastics Centre, and looks to enhance it.
Yours sincerely,

John Macdonald
Vice-Chairman British Stunt Register
John Macdonald

Vice Chairman / Key Stunt Performer | www.britishstuntregister.com
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